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The Canadian Association of Research 

Libraries (CARL) offers research grants to 

librarians working in CARL member 

institutions and to future library staff (students 

of Library and Information Studies in Canada). 

Funds are awarded through the CARL Research 

in Librarianship Grant. 

  

CARL has designed the Research in 

Librarianship Grant to support projects 

involving structured evidence based research 

that proposes answers to real-world issues. 

Two grants of up to $2,000 each per year will 

be awarded when merited. 

 

For more information see http://carl-

abrc.ca/en/research-libraries/grants/research-

in-librarianship-grant.html.  
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